
Welcome Back

P A R E N T ( S ) ,  G U A R D I A N ( S )  &  S T U D E N T S
 

It has been a whirlwind of a couple of weeks here in
our nation, our state, and our school district. It is
great to finally begin to put some of the pieces of life
back together in a new fashion and move forward as
we tread uncharted territories together.
 
Over the next few weeks, all choir courses will take
place through an online platform better known as
flipgrid. This platform will allow the students and
me to interact with one another as well as the
students with each other through video. 
 
Each assignment has been given with detail and is
structured for students to be able to have some fun
with what they are doing. So, if you find it in you
parent(s)/guardian(s) you can join in the fun too!
Please, use the given links in the weekly plan for the
specified course your child is in to gain access to all
that is need. 
 
Thank you and welcome back, I have sorely missed
you all!



Treat your day
as if you're
going to school.
Get up, take a
shower, have
breakfast. 

KEEP YOUR

ROUTINE

Notes will help
you remember
lessons as you
watch them. It'll
also be useful
for reviewing
later.

TAKE NOTES

Do your work in
blocks to lessen
the strain. After
finishing one
lesson, take a
five minute
break before
moving on.

TAKE A  BREAK

TIPS FOR LEARNING
FROM HOME

remote learning

The school and
your teacher will
prepare your
lessons, but it'll
be good if you'll
plan how you'll
be studying at
home.

MAKE A  PLAN

Finish one
lesson before
moving to the
next. Do one
assignment
before another.
Lessen
multitasking.

DO ONE THING

AT  A  TIME

Studying at
home isn't easy.
Reward yourself
for each small
success.

BE PROUD OF

YOUR

ACHIEVEMENTS

Credits: 21 Study Tips for Online Classes Success : https://goodcolleges.online/study-tips-for-success/


